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FROM: THE RT HON THE LORD MORRIS OF MANCHESTER AO QSO 

22 January 2003 

Urgent — By Hand 
The Rt Hon Alan Milburn MP 
Secretary of State 
Department of Health 
Richmond House 
London SW I A 2NS 

I have received today the attached letter and enclosures from Louella Houldcroft of The 
Journal and which relates to a parliamentary question I am be tabling here for Written 
Answer. 

I know you will want to reply to me about the letter and to the PQ both helpfully and at 
the earliest possible date. 
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